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22nd May 2025 

 

Transition Tea Party 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The school is adding another transition event for new parents and children starting the 

school in September. The current Oak Class would like to invite you and to a tea party 

on Wednesday 16th July at 3.15pm on the school field. This will give you the chance 

to meet the new parents and to share any tips you have with them about starting school. 

It will also give your child the opportunity to meet the new children joining our school 

community and help the new cohort to make some new friends.  

 

We will also be using this as an opportunity to celebrate all the progress your child has 

made in Oak Class as they will be assisting the planning process. They will be helping 

preparing the food beforehand, setting up the field, making decorations and you will 

receive a handwritten invitation from them at some point in the next half-term. This will 

be a fantastic chance for them to show off their developed skills in communication, 

language and emotional awareness.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.  

 

Warm regards, 

 
 

Megan Lenharth 

Oak Class Teacher 
 

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

